
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 
1 Thank the Lord for 
the Board of Church 
Extension. Pray for 
wisdom as they 
guide and direct the 
church plants.  

2 Pray for Andrew 
Lintner as he minis-
ters through his 
church planting in-
ternship.  

3 Thank the Lord for 
Director David Gun-
drum. Pray for re-
freshment for him 
and Donna as they 
start vacation today.  

4 Pray for the launch 
of the fall ministries 
at Forks Community 
Church in Forks Twp. 
PA. 

5 Pray for the mar-
riages of your church 
planters to remain 
loving, kind, and 
rooted in the grace 
of the Lord Jesus 
Christ.  

6 Pray for James 
Reff, his wife Mindy, 
and their four chil-
dren as they church 
plant in Chestertown 
MD.  

7 Pray for attenders 
of Grace Community 
in Chestertown, MD 
to become commit-
ted participants as 
they work towards 
graduation.  

8 Thank the Lord for 
the volunteers who 
meet today at Fel-
lowship Community 
to put together pray-
er letter mailings.  

9 Pray for Tracy 
Haines and his wife 
Renee as they assist 
in the church plant-
ing in Chestertown 
MD.  

10 Pray for Graham 
Haines, Tracy’s son, 
for healing for his 
health problems and 
for grace to endure.  

11 Pray for Joshua 
Dupiche, his wife 
Juli, and their three 
children as they 
church plant in Mil-
ford, DE.  

12 Pray for Hope 
Church in Milford, DE 
as they focus on dis-
cipleship and in-
crease their efforts 
to share the gospel.    

13 TRAINING DAY 
today for your 
church planters. 
Pray as they meet 
and discuss preach-
ing with Pastor Cal 
Reed.  

14 Pray for Stephen 
Diaz, his wife Angeli-
ca, and their three 
sons as they church 
plant in South Allen-
town, PA.  

15 Pray for the 
merged South Allen-
town mission church 
as they work togeth-
er in unity to share 
the gospel.  

16 Pray for Rick Do-
browolski, his wife 
Kristin, and their 
two children as they 
church plant in South 
Allentown, PA.  

17 Pray for Jason 
Filbert, his wife An-
na, and their two 
children as they 
church plant in Na-
ples, FL.  

18 Pray for Covenant 
Bible Fellowship in 
Naples, FL to find a 
new meeting space. 
Their current build-
ing is full!  

19 Pray for Mark 
Morrison and his wife 
Barb as they church 
plant at CROSSroads: 
a BFC in Elverson, 
PA.  

20 Pray for Mark 
Morrison as he also 
serves as the Devel-
opment Manager for 
Church Extension 
Ministries.  

21 Pray for Tim Rad-
cliff, his wife Kayle-
na and their two 
children as they 
church plant at 
CROSSroads:a BFC in 
Elverson, PA.  

22 Pray for the peo-
ple at CROSSroads 
Elverson, PA to in-
vite their neighbors 
to the church plant.  

23 Pray for Barb 
Morrison as she un-
dergoes cancer 
treatments.  

24 Pray for Brad 
Boyer and his wife 
Vicki as they church 
plant in Cape May, 
New Jersey.  

25 Pray for the 
launch of fall chil-
dren’s ministries at 
Cape Community 
Church, NJ.  

26 Happy One-Year 
Anniversary to Re-
deemer BFC Mission 
Church in Topton, 
PA! Praise the Lord! 

27 Pray for visitors 
to return to Living 
BFC in Adams Coun-
ty.  

28 Pray for Ray Ber-
tolet, Assistant 
Church Planter, and 
his wife Louise.  

29 Pray for Ray Ber-
tolet as he continues 
to speak with 
churches in DELMAR-
VA about connecting 
with the BFC.  

30 Pray for Laurie 
Kuhns and Rachel 
Schmoyer as they 
serve Church Exten-
sion in the office.  

 



Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 
      1 Pray for the Mission 

to Multiply, regional 
BFC church planting.  

2 Pray for Director Da-
vid Gundrum as he 
travels many miles to 
mentor the church 
planters and share the 
mission of Church Ex-
tension.  

3 Pray for God to 
guide and direct the 
mission church in 
Adams County PA.  

4 Pray for John Han-
ner and his wife Lisa 
as they church plant 
in Adams County 
(Gettysburg), PA.  

5 Pray for Richard 
Taylor, Mentoring 
Assistant, and his 
wife, Joyce.  

6 Pray for The Cy-
pher Spot, the 
breakdancing out-
reach ministry at 
Christ Alone BFC in 
Lancaster City, PA.  

7 Pray for Juan Car-
los (Los) Morales and 
his wife Lynette as 
they church plant in 
Lancaster City, PA.  

8 Pray for Cape Com-
munity Church, NJ as 
they look towards their 
graduation assessment 
next month.  

9 Pray for Dan Hoff-
stetter and his wife 
Heidi and their two 
children as they church 
plant in Topton, PA.  

10 Pray for contin-
ued growth in the 
youth and children’s 
programs at Redeem-
er BFC in Topton, PA.  

11 Thank the Lord 
for the volunteers 
who meet today at 
Coopersburg BFC to 
put together prayer 
letter mailings.  

12 Pray for Andrew 
Lintner as he serves 
the church planters 
in DELMARVA through 
his internship.  

13 Pray for the Vi-
sion and Strategy 
Committee as they 
meet today to 
prayerfully discuss 
church planting ap-
proaches.  

14 Pray for Tim 
Zuck, his wife Tori, 
and their four chil-
dren as they church 
plant in Forks Town-
ship, PA.  

15 Pray for Forks Com-
munity Church as they 
have their graduation 
assessment today.  

16 Pray for Covenant 
Bible Fellowship in Na-
ples, FL as they wor-
ship together today.  

17 Pray for the spir-
itual growth of Hope 
Church in Milford, DE 
and for them to find 
a new space.  

18 Pray for the South 
Allentown Mission 
Church as they revi-
talize their vision 
and mission.   

19 Pray for the 
church planters to 
get to know unbe-
lievers in their com-
munities.  

20 Pray for the sal-
vation of those who 
come in contact with 
attenders of the mis-
sion churches.  

21 Pray for today 
and  tomorrow’s 
Eastern Shore Re-
formed Conference 
at Grace Community 
Church, Chestertown 
MD.  

22 Pray for those with 
musical talents and 
Christ-like character to 
join the music team at 
Grace Community in 
Chestertown, MD.  

23 Pray for Marcos 
Ramirez, Director of 
Church Planting in Mex-
ico, to serve the Lord 
in His strength.   

24 Pray for Immer 
Molina and his wife 
Aidil as they church 
plant in Tapachula, 
Mexico.  

25 Pray for the Tapa-
chula Mission Church 
to find a bigger 
meeting space.  

26 Pray for Immer 
Molina to have 
strength from the 
Lord as he church 
plants and works full-
time.  

27 Pray for Freddy 
Chi, his wife Nury, 
and their three chil-
dren as they church 
plant in Villa Magna, 
Mexico.  

28 Pray for the group 
meeting in Juan 
Pablo II area of Meri-
da, Mexico.  

29 Pray for Marcos 
Ramirez as he pastors 
La Roca de Merida, 
Mexico.  

30 Pray for churches 
looking to connect with 
the Bible Fellowship 
Church denomination.  

31 Pray for the Tran-
sitional Leadership 
Teams (TLTs) as they 
support each church 
plant.  

     


